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I personally have had a collision with a buck deer on OR Hwy. 126 and a near miss 

on Hwy. 97. I find it hard to believe that Oregon is way behind compared to our 

neighboring states getting wildlife safe passage across our highways. Please support 

HB 4130 and make our highways safer for wildlife and the people that travel our 

highways. 

Thank You, Kurt Kremers 


